
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Importance: 

Graeme Barclay 
11 March 2009 15:53 
Robert Bell 
Susan Clark; Frank McFadden; Jim McEwan 
RE: BT Cabling Management 

High 

Bob, have tried to contact you both on land line and mobile - left messages on both. I have already agreed that management of the cabling works will lie with lnfraco, not 

the ducting. There are too many conflicts and remedials ongoing. This is why it was accepted at the first meeting that management of BT would remain with MUDFA, until 
handover of the ductwork. Was not able to attend last meeting, but have not been informed of any changes since last. 

There is no budget allowance within MUD FA for the management of the cabling works, as this is controlled by BT direct and is already costed against the contract 

(MUDFA). We have only allowed for Michael O'Connor, who will remain with MUDFA to assess/agree betterment with all the telecom companies, prior to agreement of 

final accounts. Consequently there will be no transfer of funding. 

Would suggest it prudent to discuss before contacting Alan Renton. 

Graeme 

Graeme Barclay 
Construction Director - MUDFA 

tie Limited 
MUDFA 
Western Harbour 
Leith Docks 
Edinburgh EH6 6QF 

Tel: +44 
Fax: ~301 
Mob:-
Email: graeme.barclay@tie.ltd.uk 

www.edinburghtrams.com 
www. tie. ltd. uk 

From: Robert Bell 
Sent: 11 March 2009 14:50 
To: Graeme Barclay 
Cc: Susan Clark; Frank McFadden; Jim McEwan 
Subject: RE: BT Cabling Management 

Graeme, 

This is contrary to what has been discussed and agreed at two separate meetings. I will be advising Alan Renton that we will be taking over the management of~ BT 

cabling with effect from next Monday. If you have any issue with this please take it up with our leaders. Can you have John Casserly complete the transfer of funds as we 

also discussed at the first meeting. 

I had already asked Gail to include Michael in meetings with BT and will get Ian added to the invite list, 

Regards, 

Bob. 

From: Graeme Barclay 
Sent: 11 March 2009 14:40 
To: Robert Bell 
Cc: Susan Clark; Frank McFadden; Jim McEwan; Michael O'Connor; Ian Clark 
Subject: RE: BT Cabling Management 

Bob, was out most of yesterday. As agreed, MUD FA will pass over management of the BT cabling, on completion of handover of the BT ducting within each section to BT. 
Alan Renton is the key point of contact. I would suggest holding off the initial meeting till we have section SC and St Andrew square handed over to them - within the next 

2 weeks. We will then have a good bargaining position to chase them for additional resources, as there is a good 6 months of work between them. 
Can you also include Michael C and Ian to the first meeting to ensure there is continuity to how we have been dealing with them previously. 

Graeme 

Graeme Barclay 
Construction Director - MUDFA 

tie Limited 
MUDFA 
Western Harbour 
Leith Docks 
Edinburgh EH6 6QF 

Tel: +44 
Fax: +44 (0)131 622 8301 
Mob: 
Email: graeme.barclay@tie.ltd.uk 
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From: Robert Bell 
Sent: 11 March 2009 12:34 
To: Graeme Barclay 
Cc: Susan Clark; Frank McFadden; Jim McEwan 
Subject: RE: BT Cabling Management 

Graeme, 

I haven't had a response from you, but I'm lead to believe the best contact name for me is Alan Renton. Can you confirm please. I will then arrange a meeting, 

Bob. 

From: Robert Bell 
Sent: 09 March 2009 14:59 
To: Graeme Barclay 
Cc: Susan Clark; Frank McFadden; Jim McEwan 
Subject: BT Cabling Management 

Graeme, 

It was reconfirmed at Friday's programme challenge meeting that management of all BT cabling will now come under tie's lnfraco team. Can you advise you BT contact 
details and I will arrange a meeting with him. Gail Blythe will do a handover meeting with Michael O'Connor, and she will obviously be in regular contact with him as the 
works progress, 

Bob. 
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